
Federation warns of workers being replaced with 
unemployed "volunteers"

 Spain 

The FSP-UGT public service federation is very concerned that the labour reforms will 
reinforce government policy to get more of the unemployed to take on voluntary 
work in areas like social services. The union has criticised the government for the 
proposals which it says not only imply that it is the fault of the individuals that they 
are unemployed but could also end up with the unemployed doing work previously 
done by public sector workers who have since been made redundant.
Read more at > FSP-UGT (ES)
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